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these requisitions were between $5K and $10K.  This change would increase efficiency for 

25% of volume.  When we move from $5K to $10K, we will be consistent with most of our 

SUS peers.   

 

Chair Griffin stated that he is in favor of the changes and wants to be sure we continue to have 

an environment where competition is good and we continue to get the best possible value.  

There is a lot of spend within these thresholds and he wants to be sure there are policies in 

place that encourage competition whenever possible and in the best interests of the university.  

Ms. Condon explained that all of these procurement activities still flow through the central 

procurement office.  Our buyers look very closely at the quotes received; we encourage access 

for the diverse supplier community.  This will not change.  

 

A motion was made to adjust USF competitive solicitation and small dollar competition 

thresholds to align with BOG and SUS, r
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